Harris Central Appraisal District

Mike Sullivan <mike@mikesullivan.me>
Thu 7/18/2024 9:51 AM

To:Mayors Office - public e-mail <MayorsOffice@LaporteTX.gov>
Cc:Mike Sullivan <mike@mikesullivan.me>;CitySecretary - public e-mail <CitySecretary@LaporteTX.gov>

Good morning, Mayor.
It has been my honor to serve “Cities in Harris County, other than Houston” on the HCAD Board of Directors for the last seven
years. Added to the four years | served on the board as Harris County Tax Assessor-Collector, my service with HCAD totals 11

years. It is time for someone else to have the opportunity to represent you going forward.

My current term ends on December 31st of this year. Until then, | will continue to be your voice and representative on the HCAD
board of directors. However, | do not intend to place my name in nomination for service going forward.

Significant changes in the nomination and election of HCAD directors were delineated in the passage of SB 2. You can expect
HCAD to send information in the near future detailing the process going forward. As always, feel free to reach out to me if you

have any questions or if | can be of any assistance.

Please know what a privilege it has been for me to represent you, your city council, and your constituents over the last seven
years. | will be forever grateful for the support given me.

Thank you.
Mike Sullivan

Sent from my iPad
(please forgive typos, grammar, etc.)



